
Hello and welcome back from the PTFA.  Hope everyone has had a good summer.  A 
special welcome to our new families. 
 
We have our first meeting of the year on Tuesday 13th September at 7.30pm.  All are very 
welcome. The PTFA works on the basis of everyone chipping in and doing their bit from 
putting up posters to baking cakes and organising Halloween games.  We raise funds for 
extra resources that the school relies on, such as the minibus and books, plus we organise 
events that add the magic to school life and help build our community.  Every child in the 
school benefits from the support of the PTFA and all help and contributions are very 
gratefully received.   
 
PTFA dates for the calendar: 
 
Friday 9th September - School Uniform Sale, 8.30am - 9.15am at the school gates 
Please do bring along uniform donations too.  T shirts £1, jumpers, trousers, skirts £2 
 
Tuesday 13th September - PTFA meeting, 7.30pm, Sneydhurst, Broadhempston 
All are very welcome.  We will be making our plans for the term.  To get to Sneydhurst, go 
down the hill from school and straight up the hill opposite.  It's the first house on the left.   
 
Friday 23rd September - Pizza Night, 5 - 7.30pm at the Village Hall 
A family night of homemade pizzas with a bar, music and games for the kids.  
 
If you would like to be added to the PTFA WhatsApp Group, please send your details to 
Ann, number below. 
 
Thank you so much and hopefully see you on Tuesday.    
 
 
Jessica Swinfen, Chair – jessicaswinfen@gmail.com, 07753826631 
Ann Fitzjohn-Sykes, Secretary – annbabtie@gmail.com,  07809605453 
Holly Ferguson, Treasurer – cooljazz@live.co.uk, 07707643434 
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